
  
   

 

22 January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We have reviewed the results of the preliminary Biology exam and your son’s score was 
below his target grade. We therefore think he would benefit from some additional help. The 
Biology Department is offering booster sessions during lunchtime to go back over content, 
improve understanding and practise exam questions. We strongly recommend that your 
son takes advantage of this opportunity as it will help improve the quality of his answers in 
future exams.  

To gain the most from these sessions we would recommend that your son spends some 
time prior to the booster sessions looking through his notes and using his revision book if 
he has one. Any questions and problems can then be fully addressed during the session. 

Date Topic 

1 Feb Cell Structure and Cell division 

8 Feb Transport in Cells and Plants 

1 March  Animal Transport 

8 March  Immunity, Disease and Treatments 

15 March  Homeostasis and Excretion 

22 March Planning and Evaluating Skills 

 

The first booster session will take place on Friday 1 February at lunchtime between 12.00-
12.30pm in the Biology Lab. We hope that you will encourage your son to attend. In the 
meantime, if there is anything that you wish to discuss then please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Daniel Brown  
Biology Department 
  

  


